
Welcome to the second half of the Summer term for 
Class 6 at Havannah First School.    

We had a great time last half term, learning and 
making progress in our exciting new building.  We love 
the bright and airy nature of the corridors 
and the huge windows around us, including 
in our classroom. The children have quickly 
got used to the new routes into the building 
and the new ways of moving around, 
including going up and down the stairs 
several times a day! We are now experts at 
this!  

 
The coming half term includes lots of events, including transition 
activities for the Year 4 children as they prepare to move to GEMS.  
These will be communicated to you separately.  All the children will 
be involved in an assembly to which you are invited —see elsewhere 
in this newsletter for information about these exciting events. 
   
I hope this newsletter answers any queries that you have, but please 
do get in touch if you have any questions or concerns.    

With best wishes,  Katharine McMeekan  

IMPORTANT! This is your golden ticket!   

You are invited to either:  

Year 3 assembly— Wednesday 15th June at 9:15.     OR 

Year 4 Leavers’ assembly— Thursday 21st July at 9:15. 

Preparations are underway and we are looking forward to you joining us on one of 
these days.  

We all really enjoyed our first half term on our new site.   The photos below 

show some of the activities that we did as we learned together across the 

curriculum.    Please  follow us on Twitter to see more photos like 

these. We are @Class6HFS.   

 

Reading books can be changed on any day of 
the week, at the beginning or the end of the 
day.  The children can do this 
independently and just need to check 
with me that it is a suitable time to 
do this. Mrs Francisco and Mrs 
Franklin will hear some children read 
each week, but please continue to 
hear your child read at home too.  Planners should be 
in school EVERY DAY, especially on Fridays. 

Mr Joshua Burn, a PGCE trainee 
teacher from Northumbria 
University, will continue working 
with us this term, until 24th June.  The children 
are enjoying learning with Mr Burn and are 
sorry to hear that he is leaving us in a few 
weeks. We wish him lots of luck in his career.   


